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Greetings from Xenia, Ohio!

     We want to highlight some friends - Matt & Kara Spitz. We met Matt & Kara several years ago early 
in their marriage. We remember them coming over to our home and sitting on our couch asking for 
counsel in the area of biblical stewardship. They sincerely wanted to do it right. How refreshing that 
was!

     Our girls have babysat their children off and on through the years in different settings. Matt & Kara 
also asked us to speak to their small group a couple years ago on biblical stewardship. Carey & Matt 
have met one-on-one numerous times to encourage each other in their roles as husbands, fathers, and 
leaders.

     In the last few years, Matt & Kara began a unique custom furniture business creating beautiful tables 
and other high quality pieces called The Matthew Tamerisk Collection. Check out their website at 
https://www.matthewtameriskcollection.com/. 

Blessings in Christ,
Carey & Andrea

“Kara and I have known Carey and 
Andrea for 10 years and have admired 
their family from day one. Carey is a 
wealth of wisdom and Godly 
perspective when it comes to biblical 
stewardship and I would endorse One 
Master Ministries without hesitation. I 
consider Carey a mentor and a friend.”

Matt Spitz
Founder, Owner & Lead Craftsman
The Matthew Tamerisk Collection
Centerville, Ohio 

     During this fall season as well as a Presidential Election, we encourage everyone to take time 
to vote on Nov. 3rd if you haven't yet. Let's continue to pray for our country that we will submit to 
the Lord Jesus Christ in every way.

Matt, Kara, Elsie, Jackson & their dog Belle
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